Class Council Meeting on 13.12.23

Apologies

Present:

Tane, Willow, Alice
Eva, Eli, Amber
Finn, Livvy, Holly

Minutes from last meeting:
In this week’s meeting we met with the head of Norse to talk all things school-lunch!
Ahead of the meeting we discussed things we like and dislike about the current menu.

Photos of school menu shared with children.
- Holly enjoys the vegetable goujons — they have only had them at school.
- Finn likes the sausages the same amount as the sausages
- Livvie said that she doesn’t enjoy the omlette
- Some children like peas and beans with their fish and chips
- Lots of the children like fish and chips and pizza.
- Several children like to have jacket potatoes
- Several children have school packed lunches.
Dislikes:
- Lots of children don’t enjoy the chilli because they think it’s too spicy.
- Holly doesn’t like the mousse
- Finn doesn’t like cheesy pasta or jacket potatoes
- Amber doesn’t like the chicken fajita wrap because it’s too spicy
- Evadoesn’t like any pizza — at home or at school.
Fruit and veg likes:
- Several children would like pineapple, cucumber and grapes at school
- Peasand carrots, potatoes, sweetcorn and broccoli
Ideas to add to the menu:
- Bananasplit
- Tacos
- Chicken nuggets
- Jelly and ice cream more often
- Adding squash to the drinks options.

This week’s meeting:

We discussed:

Events with parents — Christmas performances
Going to the church

Maths and phonics mornings to share our learning

Some children don’t like performing infront of people they feel stage fright

Some children like having their grownups there.

Some children felt a bit worried or sad that they didn’t always have grown ups there at their performances.
Children like having their parents in their classroom.



Some children find it hard at the end of events when their parents have to leave and you’re staying at school
Guided reading — we use a password to log in at home so we can read at home with our grown ups.
Knowledge organisers get sent home so our grownups know what we’ve been learning.

Children would like to invite parents in to their classrooms more with different subjects like Science.
Children wondered if the parents would like to come in for a tour of the school lead by their children.

Some children would like parents to be invited to Flock assemblies every week.

This meeting’s big questions:

How do we like to share our learning with our grown ups?

(This might include performances — in the hall? In the church? Inviting parents into our classrooms?
Special assemblies?)

What do we like about how we already share our learning?

Do we have any ideas or suggestions about what we might change?



Our class said:







